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Since 1995, the Boy Scouts Unemployment Plan has helped participating councils 
control unemployment costs and save valuable staff time, while providing superior 

support from a team of experts focused exclusively on helping nonprofit organizations.

As a 501(c)(3), BSA Councils can discontinue paying 

state unemployment taxes (SUTA). This ability, provided 

by the IRS, allows Councils to stop paying SUTA and just 

reimburse their state unemployment agency ONLY for the 

cost of unemployment claims paid to separated employees. 

Nonprofits often find they shrink their unemployment costs by 

40% by exercising this option.  

The Boy Scouts Unemployment Plan helps hundreds of 

Councils reimburse while also providing them with wide-

ranging unemployment claims outsourcing benefits. The Plan 

helps cut costs, increase positive outcomes, and reduce staff 

time spent on unemployment administration.  

Scan here to 
contact us.

Find out today if your council 
qualifies to receive these 
services.

DOES YOUR COUNCIL

QUALIFY?

BOY SCOUTS OF AMERICA 
UNEMPLOYMENT PLAN

UNIQUE SAVINGS FOR COUNCILS

PROGRAM BENEFITS
•	 Unparalleled and individualized customer service

•	 A dedicated unemployment claims representative to strategize and consult on minimizing 

unemployment costs

•	 Unlimited access to unemployment hearing representatives


